
In the ever-changing landscape of COVID-19, Sherman College has remained vigilant to ensure 

everyone remained healthy and safe while on campus. The college is aware this endeavor has 

been stressful and challenging for both Sherman College’s employees and students.  

  

After careful research and consideration, as of Monday, March 21, 2022, Sherman College will 

remove all COVID-19 guidelines and protocols in an effort to return the campus to normal 

operations. Moving forward, this will require individuals to self-monitor exposures or possible 

exposures, test as needed, contact trace, quarantine for the appropriate time, and follow any 

measures indicated by the CDC in returning to campus (i.e., wearing a mask for an additional 5 

days).  

  

Any individual who wishes to wear PPE is allowed to do so and may request others to observe a 

6’ distance. All individuals are expected to respect such a request.   

  

Please be mindful that now employees and students are responsible for the health and 

safety of the college community; this should not be taken lightly.    
  

 


